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February 14, 2012

Brian Jones
Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street, NW
Washington, DC 20463

Re: Private Equity Growth Capital Council PAC, Requesting to Change Filing Frequency

Dear Mr. Jones:

Private Equity Growth Capital Council Political Action Committee (PEGCC-PAC) is requesting to change its filing
frequency from quarterly to monthly for calendar year 2012.  Based on your guidance, PEGCC-PAC's first monthly report
will be the February monthly report, due February 20, 2012 and will cover January 1 - 31, 2012.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

J. Steven Judge
Treasurer
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